The regular meeting of the Taylor Housing Commission was held on Thursday April 23, 2015 at Maplewood Manor, 15270 Plaza South Drive, in Taylor, MI. Ted Scheibold called the meeting to order.

Present: Laurie Trueblood, Fred Zorn Excused Fred Miller and Tamara Williams

Also Present: John Carter, Joe Couvreur, Mary Radamacher and Lynnetta Crowley-

Alkevicz

Motion by: Trueblood supported by Zorn

Resolved: Approval of agenda

Unanimously carried

4.25-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Zorn

Resolved: Approval of Minutes of the meetings held March 19, 2015.

Unanimously carried

4.26-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Zorn

Resolved: Approve pay vouchers from March 1,2015 through March 31, 2015.

Unanimously carried

4.27-15

Motion by Zorn supported by Trueblood

Receive and file written report from the Manager of Public Housing,

regarding the current level of occupancy.

Unanimously carried

4.28-15

Motion by Zorn supported by Trueblood

Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of the Housing Choice Voucher program.

Unanimously carried

4.29-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Zorn

Resolved: Approve Barry Gaudette for Audit of FYE 3-31-2014 at a cost of \$8750.00.

Unanimously carried

4.30 - 15

Motion by Zorn supported by Trueblood Resolved: Approve 2015-2016 Consolidated Budget. Unanimously carried

4.31-15

Open Business

Motion by Trueblood supported by Zorn to Adjourn at 8:50 a.m.

FREDERICK D. MILLER, CHAIRMAN

Cynthia A. Bower, CITY CLERK